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Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 

YEAR R LOCAL WALK – TUESDAY 06 FEBRUARY 

As part of this half term’s work, we will be taking a walk around the local Purbrook area on Tuesday 06 
February. This will involve walking to the pond and to a local park.   

The children will walk at various times during the day, depending on their class. Wagtails will leave school 
at approximately 9:30am, Robins at approximately 10:30am and Kingfishers at approximately 1:30pm. 
These times will be flexible, depending on weather and other timings, so if your child has a medical 
appointment at any point during the day please let your child’s teacher know as soon as possible.  

Parent volunteers will be welcome on every trip. If you would like to walk with us, please let your child’s 
class teacher know by the end of the school day on Monday 05 February. The best way to do this would 
be via SeeSaw.  

As you have already signed a local walk consent form no further consent is required at this stage; however, 
if you have any concerns about the trip please contact us.  

The children will need weather appropriate clothing for the walk. If the weather is to be wet, this should 
include puddle suits or waterproof trousers. They can wear their school wellies if they are needed. Whilst 
we are very excited about the walk, we recognise that British weather is ever changing and so will postpone 
the trip if the weather is deemed unsuitable on the day.   

We are all looking forward to a very exciting and enjoyable day. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs C Craig   
(Early Years Phase Leader)                     
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